	410-96	أشارتنا
	11/13/96	التاريخ



Messers: CACTUS
Middle East Information & Studies
P.O. Box 1508
8301 Glattzentrum - Switzerland.
Fax No. 004113123711

Dear Mr. Kamal,

The Municipality of Al-Bireh together with the Welfare association and Middle East Children Alliance have initiated a project to construct a children park at the Eastern section of the Al-Bireh Municipal park.

The goal of this project is to provide the children of Al-Bireh and the surrounding community with opportunities to gain some basic knowledge and learning during the site plan and some sketches of the activities included in the park are attached with this letter.

The planning of the park was preliminary designed by a special consultant from U.S.A contracted and funded by the Middle East children alliance.

The estimated cost of the project is about \$175,015 as shown on the attached list of required work. So far the Municipality was able to secure (\$30,000) from the Welfare association to this project and is looking for potential donor to finance the rest of the project.

I hope that such a project will be in line with your aim to help the Palestinian people whose children has suffered a lot and deserve to be given a chance to learn and enjoy life.

I will be more than happy to provide you with any further information you need with regard to this project.

Looking forward to hear a positive response from you.

Sincerely yours,

Eng. Walid M. Hamad

Mayor of Al-Bireh Municipality

سب ۲۰۰۱، البيره

تلفون: ۲/۷/۸۷۲۱۵۹، معه۲۵۹(۲۰) ۲.)

اکد: ۲۲۱۹۵۴۲۲۱)

P.O.Box 3506, Al- BIREH

Tel: (02)954738/7/9, 956445

Fax. (02)954431

